
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0247

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 21/09/2021

Development:

Location :

Demolition of existing dwelling house (99.1sq.m), outbuildings to rear and boundary walls to front and side. 

Construction of a 3 storey dwelling house (224.7sq.m), single storey garden room (16.2sq.m), new garden walls, 

driveway, landscaping and associated site works.

1, Beverly Drive, Scholarstown Road, Dublin 16



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

21/10/2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




